Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> May, 2018

Dear Parents and carers,

To support our RE and PSHE work on the Story of David and Goliath, year 3 will be visiting All Saints Church.

- Class 8: Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> June, 2018
- Class 7: Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> June, 2018

They will be participating in a range of creative workshops, listening to the story of David and Goliath and completing workshops about consequences from the choices we make, rules and standing up for what is right.

We shall be leaving school promptly at 1pm after an early lunch, walking to the church, and returning to school for 3:15pm. The children will be working inside, but as we will be walking from and to school, sensible footwear, and a waterproof coat will be needed. **Children must wear school uniform.** 

A voluntary cash contribution of £2.50 has been asked for by All Saints Church to cover the cost of craft materials. Any parent helpers, wishing to attend this workshop would be grateful, please speak to either of the Year 3 teachers.

Yours sincerely	
Mrs Nisbet, Miss Kiddy	
Please return to the school office by Wednesday 23 <sup>rd</sup> Ma	у
ALL SAINT'S CHURCH CRAFT WORKSHOP	
Child's Name:	Class:

Emergency Number:.....

Medical Conditions: